Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Matthew Nelson [mnelson@orionenv.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2009 9:51 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Mike Purchase; Baker, Jeff

Subject: Tesoro - Livermore Downgradient Well Installation
Mr. Wickham,

We have received approval from the Livermore Arcade Shopping Center property owner to install the Tesoro Livermore
site downgradient monitoring wells proposed in the First Quarter 2009 Status Report. The well installation is scheduled
for the week of 23 November 2009. We will include the well installation report in the Fourth Quarter 2009 Status Report
for the site. Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. Thank you.

Matthew Nelson
Orion Environmental Inc.

DBA Arctos Environmental
3450 E. Spring St., #212
Long Beach, CA 90806
562-988-2755
562-988-2759 (fax)



